
Council on Aging Recording Secretaries report for September 20th 2023 

 

The meeting was called to order on September 20, 2023, at 6:03 pm. 

Present were: Curtis Kuta, Pam Blades, Shelley Campbell, Sue Ellen Hewitt , Jim Kincade, 

Joanne Cummings, Marilyn Christmann, John Brown, and Gretchen Emmetts . 

The Secretary’s Report was read and accepted. 

The Director’s Report was read and accepted. 

The Outreach Report was read and accepted. 

The Financial Report was read and accepted. 

 

The board discussed a new person coming to the Board.  Her name is Norina Perry and we 

are looking forward to seeing Norina at our next meeting. 

Our next meeting is October 18, 2023 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Joan Dorsey Secretary 
 


